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May 18, 2012        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2011-0210 - Interrogatories of London Property Management Association 
to TransCanada Pipelines 
 
Please find attached the interrogatories to TransCanada Pipelines of the London Property 
Management Association in the above noted application. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
Encl. 
 
 
cc: Chris Ripley Union Gas Limited (e-mail) 
 Crawford Smith, Torys (e-mail)  
 Intervenors, (e-mail) 
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EB-2011-0210 

 
IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, 
S.O. 1998, c.15 (Schedule B);  
 
AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by Union Gas 
Limited, pursuant to section 36(1) of the Ontario Energy Board 
Act, 1998, for an order or orders approving or fixing just and 
reasonable rates and other charges for the sale, distribution, 
transmission and storage of gas as of January 1, 2013. 

 
 

INTERROGATORIES OF THE  
LONDON PROPERTY MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATION 

TO TRANSCANADA PIPELINES LIMITED 
 
 
Interrogatory #1 
 
Please provide a table that shows a range of costs associated with the first full year for each of the 
four alternatives shown on pages 4 and 5 of the evidence that are comparable to the $16.4 million 
noted in Exhibit J.b-1-7-8b. 
 
 
Interrogatory #2 
 
a) Please identify any advantages and/or disadvantages of the four alternatives shown on pages 4 
and 5 of the evidence with respect to security of supply at Parkway for Enbridge, as well as for 
the potential to provide additional supplies to Enbridge in the western GTA. 
 
b) Has TransCanada had any discussions with Enbridge related to the four alternatives shown on 
pages 4 and 5?  If not, why not?  If yes, please provide a summary of the discussions. 
 
 
Interrogatory #3 
 
With respect to the Kirkwall to Parkway via the TransCanada system discussed on pages 9-10 of 
the evidence, would the proposal to upgrade a length of low pressure line and to transfer some 
compressors allow TCPL to provide Enbridge with an option of a separate supply point south of 
Parkway? 
 
 
 
 
 


